
MSU Denver’s Employee Tuition Benefit 
 

At Metropolitan State University of Denver, we believe in 

supporting our employees’ professional and academic aspirations. 
 

 
 
The tuition benefit has been designed to assist MSU Denver employees in meeting the cost of 

tuition for undergraduate courses taken at MSU Denver.  

 
Benefits-eligible employees can take advantage of MSU Denver’s Employee Tuition Benefit and 

can receive a tuition benefit for themselves, their spouse and/or their dependents. Those who 

are eligible can have their tuition waived for a part or all of their credit hours each semester. 

 
 

 

How many credit hours does the tuition benefit cover? 

• For employees, the tuition benefit covers the student’s share of tuition for up 

to nine (9) undergraduate hours per academic semester. 

 

• For a legal spouse and/or dependents, the tuition benefit will cover the 

student’s share of tuition for up to 12 undergraduate hours per academic 

semester.  

 

Is the tuition benefit available for the summer semester? 

Yes. The tuition benefit is available for the spring, summer and fall semesters. To 

qualify, students must apply for the tuition benefit every semester, and employees 

are responsible for managing the tuition benefit for themselves, and their spouse and 

dependents.  

 

 
 

New employees will learn more about the tuition benefit during the New Employee Orientation 

welcome session, usually hosted during the employee’s first week of employment.  

 

And once a part of the Roadrunner community, employees are able to attend a virtual 

information session to learn more about the benefit, including how to apply and important 

deadlines. 


